From: DONALD ARENSON [mailto:donaldsarenson@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 9:22 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Railway Exchange Mural

As a further note, the mural at both Bayshore and Menomonee Falls is the type of thing that
makes people smile, not take sides on issues in our beautiful City, it covers ALL issues.

Thank you,
Don Arenson
Downtown Resident




